September 10, 1945

Mr. Amon G. Carter Star-Telegram Building Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

Following our conversation in regard to Delta's request for help in connection with their application for a line from New Orleans to Havana and Porto Rico, I talked with Mr. Woolman who will consult with his attorney and advise us what we can do.

I told Mr. Woolman of your proposed invitation for the nineteenth. He said he greatly appreciated it, but unfortunately he would have to be at Miami, Florida at that time getting their new line started. If anything happened to change plans, he would be most happy to come to Fort Worth.

The following is a list of those that you may want to invite in line with your suggestion:

Delta Airlines Officials -C. E. Faulk, President Monroe, Louisiana

> C. E. Woolman, Vice-President & General Manager Atlanta, Georgia

G. R. Cushing, Operations Manager Atlanta, Georgia

E. Marion Johnson, Director Research & Planning Atlanta, Georgia

Finis Fox, Station Manager Municipal Airport Fort Worth, Texas 100 P

Texas Aeronautics Commission:

Henry Ayres Paris, Texas

A. L. Buchanan 2112-18 Alamo National Building San Antonio, Texas

Parker F. Prouty Lubbock, Texas

With best regards, I am

Yours sincerely,

William Holden

WH:iw

